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DRAFT

MEETING NOTES
In Attendance:
Matt Skeels

Gary Niemi
Bob Carstens

Connor Miller
James Bruckbauer
Marc McKellar
Jim Moore

Don Monteith

Mr. Moore called the meeting to order at 11:30am.
Mr. Skeels reported that Mr. DeYoung, Ms. Clark and Mr. Dornbos had other commitments and could not attend the meeting.

The Network members agreed by consensus to accept the draft meeting notes.

Mr. Niemi reported that the Division Street project was going well.  The contract calls for construction to be suspended for the months of July and August, construction will resume and be completed after that.

Mr. Skeels reported that MDOT has not yet announced that the Silver Drive funding rescinded by Congressional action would be restored.  However, all indications are that the funds will be restored soon.

Mr. Niemi reported on a potential project in the Village of Honor, that is similar to the Buckley project.  Mr. Miller reported on other planning work taking place in the Village funded through the Grand Vision action grants.

Mr. Skeels reported that the Wayfinding project was funded by the Grand Traverse County Road Commission, City of Traverse City and Garfield Township.  The signs will be put up soon.

Mr. McKellar reported that the Wayfinding project was a Road Commission priority and they would be using their staff to put up the signs.

Mr. Bruckbauer distributed a new regional transit map that was developed by the subcommittee and published to assist transit riders in the 6 county area make public transportation connections regionally.

 Mr. Monteith reported on the efforts of the Rail subcommittee and the draft Michigan Rail Plan.  The draft plan can be found at:
http://www.michigan.gov/mdot/0,1607,7-151-11056-242455--,00.html
Mr. Monteith referred the Network group to the Michigan Association of Rail Passengers website,

www.marp.org for rail freight and passenger statistics.

 Mr. Moore stated that he would be glad to continue chairing the Network meetings, but would also step aside if anyone would like to serve.

Mr. Skeels asked the Network if the current goals were still valid.  Mr. McKellar asked for time to review the goals prior to finalizing them.  The Network members agreed to put this item on the next agenda.

Mr. Skeels apologize for omitting the Complete Street, Transit and Rail subcommittee reports from the agenda.  
The meeting adjourned at 12:30pm 







